
 

Californians know that 
breakfast is critical to our 
students’ academic 
success.  A majority of 
Democrats, Independents, 

and Republicans agree that 
we can improve academic 
achievement if schools 
increase the number of 
students who eat a 
nutritious breakfast each 
morning.   

AB 1240 would bolster 
academic achievement by 
increasing students' access 
to school breakfast on over 
5,000 campuses across 
California.  

Californians agree that 
schools should serve 
Breakfast After the Bell. A 
majority of Democrats, 
Independents, and Tea 
Party members believe that 
schools should increase the 
number of students who 
get a nutritious breakfast 
by serving breakfast after 
the start of the school day.   

AB 1240 would ensure that 
students don't miss out on 
breakfast just because bus 
schedules, parents' work 
schedules, and other 
systemic obstacles keep 
them from arriving at 
school early enough to eat 
breakfast before the bell.  

 

Californians want our 
public schools to use every 
existing source of 
government funding to 
provide students with a 
nutritious breakfast. A 
majority of Democrats, 
Independents, and 
conservative Republicans 
believe that schools should 
maximize access to 
breakfast with available 
funds.  

AB 1240 would make the 
most of existing state and 
federal resources by 
modernizing the school 
breakfast program to 
efficiently reach more 
students in need.  

 

Californians strongly  

believe that it’s a school’s 
responsibility to use existing 
public funds to address 
hunger.   

AB 1240 would fight hunger 
and support student health by 
making a nutritious breakfast 
available when and where kids 
are able to eat: after the start 
of the school day.  

 

Three-fourths of registered 

California voters say 
breakfast increases 
academic achievement. 

 

 

Two-thirds of registered 

California voters support 
Breakfast After the Bell. 

Four out of five registered 

California voters want 
schools to use all available 
public funds to offer 
breakfast. 

 

Three out of four registered 

California voters think 
schools have a role in 
combating hunger. 

 

This statewide poll of California voters was conducted by The Field Poll on behalf of California Food Policy Advocates. 

 


